
FROM: DR. MRS, AISHA KABILA.  

                                      

Democratic Republic of Congo 

  

GOOD DAY, 

 

 

I know you will be amazed to read from me, but please consider this 

letter as a request from a widow in need of your urgent assistance. 

  

I am witting this letter with due respect and healthful of tears since 

we have not known or met ourselves previously. I am asking for your 

assistance after I have gone through a profile that speaks well of you. 

I want to find out if it's possible for you to deal with individual as 

to investment. I came across your profile and I feel it's highly 

reputable that is why I pick an interest getting across to you in 

respect of investment at my disposal. I will be so glad if you can 

allow me and lead me to the right channel towards your assistance to my 

situation now.  I would like to use this opportunity to introduce 

myself to you. 

  

I am Dr. Mrs. Aisha Kabila, the second wife of the late President of 

Democratic Republic of Congo, Laurent Desire Kabila.I on behalf of my 

only son John Kabila I have decided to solicit for your assistance to 

transfer the sum of $25,700,000 (TWENTY- FIVE MILLION SEVEN 

HUNDRED UNITED STATES DOLLARS only) to your personal or company's 

account, for an overseas investment. 

  

This money was part of the fund secured by my late husband when he was 

still in power. As the wife, he relied on me; my attention was drowned 

to this said amount, in case of unforeseen circumstances.  

This fear was actualized on the 6th of January 2001 when one of his 

bodyguards assassinated him (May his soul rest in peace). 

  

This fund is Presently deposited with a private Security finance 

company in Johannesburg South Africa in favors of my son, we are 

presently residing as  

Asylum seekers in South Africa and the financial law of South Africa 

does not gives us some certain financial right as a result we decided 

not to invest this fund in South Africa. For more details on how we can 

be able to achieve the success of this transaction, please do contact 

my son John Kabila immediately   on his cell phone number, +27-62-393-

7816 and his email address. johnkabilla@gmail.com as he will inform you 

of the entire procedure to follow. For your assistance we have agreed 

to offer you 40% of the total sum, while 70% will be for our investment 

in your country and 10% will be set aside to take care of all related 

expenses. Your urgent response will be highly appreciated.  

  

Do also remember to maintain the confidentiality that this transaction 

demands. 

  

                                    

 Yours Truly, 

  Mrs. Aisha Kabila,  

For the Family. 


